Boys & Girls Clubs of Porter County’s
First Annual Steak ‘n Burger
ONE WORLD ~ ONE DREAM

Kenneth J. Allen & Associates Wm

Ken Allen
1109 Glendale Blvd.
Valparaiso, IN 46383

Dear Ken:

The Boys & Girls Clubs of Porter County wishes to thank you for your sponsorship of the
First Annual Steak & Burger Dinner to be held at Strongbow Inn on September 13, 2000.

We are excited about the event and are looking forward to spending the evening with you.

In addition to our speaker, Bob Love, the Valparaiso Men and Women Basketball teams
will be joining us. .

As a Bronze Sponsor you receive 1 table composed of six adults and three Club members.

Enclosed are your tickets and a form to be faxed to the Boys & Girls Club with your

guests’ names. In order to have name tags prepared for all guests, we would like the form
returned no later than Sept.6th.

Again, thank you for your support.

Sincerely,
Carol Loesche
Event Chair

The amount of your contribution that is tax deductible is 'ﬂ 5'* .



